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Another big thanks to Dave for
the approximate 100 ft long
flower garden inside the front
entrance of the garden! Dave
is asking for any donation of
flowers, especially perennials,
that you may want to thin out
of your flower beds. Donations
can either be placed at the
right end of the flower garden
(look to the left upon entering
the garden), or Dave can be
contacted by email,
davidcharlantoni@aol.com or
by text message at 631-504-
7435.

Hopefully many of you have
noticed all the hard work and
effort your neighbors have put
into the garden this year. There

has really been a great
improvement in the overall

aesthetics of the garden from
previous years! Thanks to

Cornell Cooperative Master
Gardeners Carolyn, Hope and

Alexandra we now have a
beautiful pollinator garden!




Come enjoy a seat in the shade on this
lovely bench donated by the Harborfields
Library! “Never be afraid to sit awhile and
think.”- Lorraine Hansberry. This Trex high
composite outdoor bench is one of many
that can be donated to the Town of
Huntington through our NexTrex plastic  film
recycling challenge. See the Town  website
for more info on how you can get involved:
www.huntington.ny.gov/PlasticFilmRecycling
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Big Thanks!
Thank you to all Soergel Garden
members and others for your donation
of over 740 lbs. of produce to local food
pantries! 
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